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STATE OF HAWAII IN REPLY REFER TO:
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION HWY-DH 2.8925
869 PUNCHBOWL STREET
HONOLULU, HAWAIl 96813-5097

February 20, 2015

TO: THE HONORABLE VIRGINIA PRESSLER, M.D., M.B.A, FACS
DIRECTOR OF HEALTH

ATTN: ALEC WONG, P.E., CHIEF
CLEAN WATER BRANCH

FROM: FORD N. FUCHIGAMI ,
DIRECTOR OF TRANSPORYATION
SUBJECT: FARRINGTON HIGHWAY RESURFACING
VICINITY OF KILI DRIVE TO SATELLITE TRACKING STATION ROAD

DISTRICT OF WAIANAE, ISLAND OF OAHU
FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. STP-093-1(026)

Submitted for your review and approval is the Individual NPDES Permit Application for the
Farrington Highway Resurfacing project. Please prepare a Bill for Collection for the required
$1,000.00 application fee and mail it to:

Department of Transportation

Highways Division, Hydraulic Design Section
601 Kamokila Blvd., Room 636

Kapolei, Hawaii 96707

Attn: Ramon Acob

Please note that when electronically submitting the permit application, the overall size of the
submission along with the attachments was either too large or corrupted. Per email from

Elaine Lake, Senior Information Technology Specialist of the State Department of Health (DOH)
Environmental Information Office (enclosed), the attachments were removed from the
submission so DOH could review the submittal and suggested that the files be provided
separately on a compact disc.

I certify under penalty of law that this document and all attachments were prepared under my
direction or supervision in accordance with a system designed to assure that qualified personnel
properly gather and evaluate the information submitted. Based on my inquiry of the person or
persons who manage the system, or those persons directly responsible for gathering the
information, the information submitted is, to the best of my knowledge and belief, true, accurate,
and complete. I am aware that there are significant penalties for submitting false information,
including the possibility of fine and imprisonment for knowing violations.
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If you have any questions regarding the project, please call Mr. Ramon Acob, Project Manager, at
692-7562. Ifresponding to this letter in writing, please reply to the attention of Mr. Ramon Acob,
Hydraulic Design Section, Design Branch, Highways Division and reference HWY-DH 2.8925 as
shown above.

Enclosures



